144 President St. Brooklyn, N.Y. 11231

April 24, 1984

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora,

Two years ago I wrote to you (I am a Bryn Mawr alumna, '74) expressing my interest in film and asking about your film activities. You kindly responded and sent a flier from a recent showing of your films at Haverford. You also invited me to visit you to see some of your films if I happened to be in the area.

I shall be in the area during reunions, May 25 through 27, and wonder if you will in Villanova then, and if so, whether I could trouble you with a screening.

Up to this point I haven't made any films of my own; I have only worked on the films of others. However I have written a script for a short (20 minutes) black & white film that I hope to make at Bryn Mawr and for which I am currently seeking funding.

Please let me know if it would be convenient for me to see some of your films at reunion time.

Sincerely,

Mary Redway